
 

October 28, 2021 (Updated November 10, 2021) 

Web Announcement 2622 

 

Attention All Providers:  Please Participate in Health Information 
Technology (HIT) Survey by November 29, 2021 
Providers who use and do not use the Electronic Health Records (EHRs) and/or Health Information Exchange (HIE) 
are being asked to participate in a short survey to provide critically important information regarding the Health 
Information Technology (HIT) environment.  The information collected will guide the development of initiatives to 
improve the health of all Nevadans. 

The survey is confidential, requires no commitment and should take less than 10 minutes. Please respond by 
Monday, November 29, 2021. 

Nevada Health Information Technology (HIT) Provider Survey link:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8PN2G7Z 

For questions or concerns, write to:  NevadaHIT@dhcfp.nv.gov.  Nevada Medicaid greatly appreciates your help. 
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